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8th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Teaching and learning: 

The children have had another fabulous week of learning. This week in Forest School, the 

children have been celebrating World Book Day by making books and reading books outside 

and playing games to encourage good listening. We continue to notice signs of spring, blossom, 

flowers and new leaves opening. 

World Book Day 7th March 2024: 
 

 

 

 

 

We loved celebrating World Book Day yesterday and it was wonderful to see so many children 

and staff dressed up as a word or in something comfortable to enjoy reading their favourite 

story! Thank you for taking part in our reading breakfast, it was lovely to see so many families 

reading together at breakfast – it was a great success! Also a huge thank you to Miss 

Wheatley for organising this event so well and FOLS for supporting the delicious reading 

breakfast.  

Reminders: 

Please can we remind our families that we are a Healthy School and therefore ask that you 

send your child/ren into school with a healthy snack such as a piece of fruit, carrot sticks or 

cheese and crackers. We are also a nut free school so if you are sending in cereal bars please 

can you check the ingredients. We thank you for your continued support with this.  
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Easter Service 26th March: 

Reverend Kirsty has advised school that the seating capacity for adults who wish to watch our 

Easter service at St Peter’s Church is only 57. Therefore, we politely request that only one 

adult from each family attend to enable as many families as possible to come to the service. 

If you have a pushchair with you, this will need to be left outside of the church. We thank you 

for your support with this.  

 

Best wishes,  

Adele McMurrough  

Head teacher 


